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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Swans and Swallows – Burton Art Gallery, Bideford 

The children enjoyed looking at the photograph exhibition by local artist-photographer, 

James Ravilious, who captured the people and landscape of Devon. The children used these 

as a stimulus for making clay faces to represent the people in the photos. 

 

   
 

After School Clubs for Years One and Two 

 

We are finalising the after school club arrangements that will replace the swimming clubs 

on Mondays and Thursdays and these will be with you in the first week back after half 

term.   

 

For the first week back we will provide an alternative to the swimming clubs until club 

arrangements are finalised.  If your child attended a club last term they may continue to 

attend on the same day or days. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

 



Diary Dates 
 

Monday 25th October until  

Friday 30th October 

Half Term 

Wednesday 3rd November Kingfishers, Burton Art Gallery, Bideford 

Monday 8th November Lions, Burton Art Gallery, Bideford 

Monday 15th November Elephants, Burton Art Gallery, Bideford 

Tuesday 16th November  Reception, Boo To A Goose Theatre, ‘Shipwreck Sam’ 

Year One, Boo To A Goose Theatre, ‘Shipwreck Sam’ 

Year Two, Boo To A Goose Theatre, ‘Shipwreck Sam’ 

Wednesday 17th November Zebras, Burton Art Gallery, Bideford 

 

Free School Meals 

 

Many families in Devon have seen their financial circumstances change due to the 

ongoing coronavirus pandemic. If you didn’t previously qualify for free school meals 

but your income has reduced or stopped, the quickest and easiest way for your 

eligibility to be assessed is through the Devon County Council website 

https://www.devon.gov.uk/educationandfamilies/school-information/school-meals 

and you will get an instant decision.  

 

Alternatively, contact the education helpline on 0345 155 1019. 
 

 

https://www.devon.gov.uk/educationandfamilies/school-information/school-meals
tel:0345%20155%201019.


 
 

 

 
 

 

Northam Burrows Country Park 

Running from dawn to dusk from Saturday 23rd to 

Sunday 31st October there will be a Spooky Half 

Term Halloween Adventure Trail.  

The trail is self-guided discovery from a map 

that can be downloaded here  Northam Burrows 

Halloween Trail Map - Oct 21 [178.89KB]  or 

collected from the visitor's centre - then simply 

head outdoors to the Burrows to find creepy 

creatures and strange sculptures marked on the 

map. Solve the clues to reveal the secret words.  

Halloween themed craft activities will also be 

available in the visitor centre every day from 

10am to 5pm. 

https://www.torridge.gov.uk/media/24168/Northam-Burrows-Halloween-Trail-Map-Oct-21/pdf/Northam_Burrows_Halloween_Trail_Oct_21.pdf?m=637702586680630000
https://www.torridge.gov.uk/media/24168/Northam-Burrows-Halloween-Trail-Map-Oct-21/pdf/Northam_Burrows_Halloween_Trail_Oct_21.pdf?m=637702586680630000

